Procedures for Obedience Evaluations
1.  If a dog needs to be evaluated, the owner should contact the Enrollment Chair
2.  The Enrollment Chair will collect all information from the owner to include an enrollment form for the upcoming class.  If the dog does not pass the evaluation, the enrollment form will be changed to put the dog in the appropriate class.  

3.  The Enrollment Chair will forward all information on dogs needing evaluation to the Training Director who will contact each person with the time and date of an upcoming evaluation.  Evaluations should be done at least 2 weeks prior to the beginning of classes.  

4.  The Training Director will arrange for two people to evaluate the dogs for each class.  This can be the Training Director and one other person or it can be two experienced instructors.  The evaluators will use the criteria that is used at the end of regular class sessions to evaluate dogs to see if they are ready to move on to the next class.  Notification should be sent from the Training Director to the Enrollment Chair to inform them of the class for which the dog is eligible.  
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